Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I would like to know if you operate a ‘Young Parents Scheme’ in your local authority area. This is a housing scheme for 16-25 year olds where they live in supported accommodation and are able to access help to learn how to cook and live independently. These schemes are usually available for young mums and sometimes dads for up to one year. 

I would like to know 

1) How many of these schemes you run or have commissioned to be run by private companies in total for each of the following years; 2010, 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018. 
We have no local schemes for young parents.

2) I would like to know how many flats are in each of these schemes. 

3) I would like to know the names of the schemes. 
The above questions are not applicable.

4) If you don’t run a Young Parents Scheme can you please direct me to any online information you have detailing the support available to young parents. 
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

